## **Sharing A Meal at Town Meeting**

With the New Year upon us, it's time to turn our thoughts to Town Meeting and traditional Potluck Lunch, on Tuesday, March 1st, at East Montpelier Elementary School.

The potluck is the perfect opportunity to get together, talk about local issues, and taste the very best of home cooking!

Just as in previous years, bring a dish -- appetizer, salad, main courses, sides, bread/rolls, or dessert. Label your food, *Vegetarian* or *Meat* and let us know if it is gluten-free or contains nuts. You should have enough food to feed 8-12 guests - we anticipate 120 people in attendance.

Please drop off all food items in the cafeteria between 9:30 and 10:30 a.m. and be sure to collect a lunch ticket. If you are unable to bring a dish, \$5.00 will buy you one mighty fine lunch! We haven't run out of food yet, so please be mindful of the line behind you when filling your plate! You can always come back for seconds. And, when all is done and clean, don't forget take your serving dish home with you - we cannot be responsible for dishes left at the school.

As always, volunteers are needed to help with set-up, serving, and clean-up. You can also be part of the kitchen crew and help with cooking and coordinating food served at the potluck!

To volunteer or for information, contact Sue Racanelli at 225-6032 or <u>racanellis@gmx.com</u>. We look forward to seeing you at Town Meeting.